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4 March 2015

Dear Darren,

Thank you for your letter of 19 February 2015 regarding arranging a meeting 
between our Committees in Holyrood in June. My colleagues and I welcome 
the opportunity to meet with your Committee to discuss our ways of working 
and issues of mutual interest, particularly given the ongoing work in the 
devolution of further powers to both the Scottish Parliament and the Welsh 
Assembly.

We are currently scheduled to meet on the morning of Wednesday 10 June 
2015 and would be pleased for you and your colleagues to attend the public 
part of that meeting. Following that meeting I would propose that the two 
Committees meet over a working lunch to discuss areas of mutual interest.

If the dates and proposals above are agreeable to you, perhaps our 
respective clerks could take forward the arrangements for the visit and 
working lunch.

Yours sincerely

Paul Martin MSP
Convener
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